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To everyone who helped us raise £315.60                                                                                                            

with the Sponsored Walk Event in November.  

 

               
                     

 

 

Registered Charity Number:  1072966 

          Dates for your Diary in 2023: 

 Mufti Friday 27th January 

 Mufti Friday 24th February 

 Mufti Friday 31st March 

 Mufti Friday 28th April 

 Mufti Friday 26th May 

 Mufti Friday 30th June 

 Mufti Friday 20th July  

 

 

 

 

If you have any Fundraising ideas 

that you would like to share with 

us, please leave your details with 

the school office. Or Email us on   

FOSJ@SJIS.inmat.org.uk 

 

 

The FOSJ would like to say Thank You to 

everyone who supported us this Christmas.  

Christmas Concert Raffle £153.86  

The Big PTA Christmas Draw £192.00 

an amazing total of £345.86. We also had one 

lucky winner at our school in the Big Draw who 

won £5.000 for Christmas well done.  

 

 A huge Thank You to Santa for making a 

special appearance and gave all our 198 

children a present.  
 

Since September we have                                 

raised  £977.94  

 

This has helped us to pay for  

each class to have  a                                 

Twinkl School Resources package Costing 

£797.16 & £500 to help with the payment  

for the Panto in February  

 

 
 

 

  We have been very lucky and referred to 

GlobalGiving by Daventry Cummins.                 

And after filling in all the Grant Application 

paperwork and asking for a grant to help us get 

new Outdoor Gym Equipment.                            

We have been approved and have received     

$5,000 (£4,057.78).                                                          

So, a big Thank you to Cummins Daventry 

We now must start looking for what the school 

need for the children.   

  


